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Dear NDSS Students and Families, 

Here is the weekly update for Wednesday, December 14th, 2022.  

UPCCOMING EVENTS: 

• December 12-16th- Ongoing Communication of Student Learning sent home for semester-based 

courses. 

• Friday, December 16th- last day of classes before the Winter Break. Last block- Grad Christmas 

Assembly!  

• January 3rd- 2023- BACK TO SCHOOL 

Grade 9 Immunizations 
 
We have grade 9 immunizations coming up. Your student will have received a paper consent form. 

These are due back to the main office by Wednesday, December 14th.  

Immunizations will take place at the school on  

• Wednesday, Jan 25 Last Names A-K from 9am-12noon (approx) 

• Thursday, Jan 26 Last Names L-Z from 9am-1pm (approx – a bit of a bigger group) 

School Communication:  

Not signed up for NLPS Messenger?  Receive important school updates through your phone by 

subscribing. 

Step 1 – text the word YES to the number 978338 from your cell phone that is associated with your 

child’s MyEd profile.  You will get a response saying you are now subscribed to the service. 

It’s that easy!!!  

Rental Assistance: 

You may have heard about this in the news? There is an opportunity for a one-time payment of 
$500 for low income renters. Applications open December 12. Here is the link she sent me. 

https://www.canada.ca/en/services/taxes/child-and-family-benefits/top-up-canada-housing-

benefit.html 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/90WCvkTGmPln9fTgPwePBw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlcLKHP0RkaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2FuYWRhLmNhL2VuL3NlcnZpY2VzL3RheGVzL2NoaWxkLWFuZC1mYW1pbHktYmVuZWZpdHMvdG9wLXVwLWNhbmFkYS1ob3VzaW5nLWJlbmVmaXQuaHRtbFcHc2Nob29sbUIKY4oHf49jljXuNlIabmF0YXNoYWJyaWRnZXJAaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/90WCvkTGmPln9fTgPwePBw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlcLKHP0RkaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2FuYWRhLmNhL2VuL3NlcnZpY2VzL3RheGVzL2NoaWxkLWFuZC1mYW1pbHktYmVuZWZpdHMvdG9wLXVwLWNhbmFkYS1ob3VzaW5nLWJlbmVmaXQuaHRtbFcHc2Nob29sbUIKY4oHf49jljXuNlIabmF0YXNoYWJyaWRnZXJAaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAI~


I hope that you all have a fantastic winter break and have some well-deserved time with friends and 

family.   

Sincerely, 

Jane 

Jane Reynolds 

Principal, NDSS 


